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Welcome Back
To School!

Dear Parents and carers,
we hope everyone had a
wonderful summer break

and is feeling refreshed for
the new school year! As
always, FOSB is here to

support our school
community by fundraising
and organising fun events

for pupils and families.

Sending a warm welcome to all the new St Barnabas
parents and Carers.

We are always looking for volunteer's to join FOSB
so we can ensure maximum opportunities for

fundraising. If you are interested in joining please
send us an email - 

stbarnabasptfa@gmail.com
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Previous events 

Mothers day breakfasts
Fathers day breakfasts

School discos
Tuck shops

Christmas fair 

Outdoor Gym 
Friends of St Barnabas
raised £5,000 last year
to pay for an outdoor

gym. We are so
incredibly proud of this
and are eager to raise
more money for future

developments  

Follow our Facebook page :
Friends of St Barnabas Facebook page 



Our Spooky disco is on
Thursday 17th October. 
£3 per ticket via Parent

Pay 

Optional fancy dress 


